
Date: Mon, 16 Jun 2003 12:34:20 -0300
From: Mark & Bobbie-Lynn Hall <brooks@ns.sympatico.ca>
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: First Lake

Hello.

I just left a message on your voice mail, but I thought I might try e-
mail
as well.  I have a column in the Daily News and wrote about The Friends 
of
First Lake Society last week. It was meant to be an up-beat story about
the hard work people in the community have done to bring the lake back
from the brink of disaster. Unfortunately thank s to some poor editing
choices, it came across as though the lake was very polluted. I've had
phone calls from unhappy homeowners on the lake and would like to make
amends in my next column. I am looking for a quote from a professional 
and
would also like a clear definition of pollution and what it means with
regards to our lake.  If you could help me out I would greatly 
appreciate
it. If you are unable, perhaps you could forward me on to someone who 
can. 

Thank you.
Bobbie-Lynn Hall
(902) 864-2622


